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16 December  
 
 
T Barnett 
fyi-request-21094-df83c1f2@requests.fyi.org.nz  
  
  
Tēnā koe T Barnett   

  
Your Official Information Act request HNZ00006679   
Thank you for your email of 10 November asking for the following information under the 
Official Information Act 1982 (the Act):  
  

“geographical boundaries for your  locality plan (that Tauranga sits within) 
geographical boundaries for your locality plan (that whakatane sits within)” 
  

Decision on your request   

We have decided to grant your request in full. Unfortunately, it has taken longer than anticipated to 

prepare the information required for your request, and we apologise for any inconvenience this has 

caused. You can expect to receive your request in full by no later than 13 January 2023. 

How to get in touch  
If you have any questions, you can contact us at hnzOIA@health.govt.nz    
  
If you are not happy with this response, you have the right to make a complaint to the 
Ombudsman. Information about how to do this is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 
by phoning 0800 802 602.  

  
 
Nāku iti noa, nā  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Sasha Wood  

Interim Lead OIA & Proactive 

Government Partnership and Risk 
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